
Office of the City Clerk 
 

Tara Coolidge 
City Clerk 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 
Asst. City Clerk  

City of Racine, Wisconsin 
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730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, Wisconsin  53403 
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July 08, 2020 

 

Mario Murillo 

3108 Debra Lane 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Dear Mr. Murillo:  

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the City of 

Racine will be meeting virtually on July 14, 2020 at 5:30PM, to discuss your Operator’s Application.  

 

Please call our office at 262-636-9171 to give your phone number we should call during the Public Safety and 

Licensing Committee listed above. 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 


